
  

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

 

 

 

Automated Transit Shuttle Pilot Project 

TTC Board Decision 

The TTC Board, at its meeting on June 12, 2019 adopted the following: 

It is recommended that the Board: 

1. Authorize the Chief Executive Officer to negotiate and enter into a memorandum of 
understanding with the City of Toronto and Metrolinx to provide the TTC’s support, 
commitments, and obligations to deliver the "Minding the Gap" project; to provide:  

a. 	Project oversight through steering committee; 

b. Technology specifications for RFI and RFP;  

c. 	 Technology evaluation during pilot;  

d. On-board ambassador; and  

e. 	Other supports generally in accordance with the terms and conditions set out in 
the June 25, 2018 City Council report. 
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